®

WASTE MANAGEMENT TRAIL RIDGE LANDFILL, INC.

5110 U.S. Highway 301 South
Baldwin, FL 32234-3608
November 5, 2012 (904) 289-9100

(904) 289-9013 Fax
Mr. Brian Durden

Florida Department of Environmental Protection

Northeast District

7825 Baymeadows Way, Suite 200B

Jacksonville, Florida 32236

Permit Number 0013494-017-SO
Notification of Continued Waste Placement on Side Slopes

Dear Mr. Durden:

This is a letter of notification of continued waste placement on side slopes at Trail Ridge Landfill
as required by Specific Condition # 13 of our Permit and as outlined in our July 19, 2012 letter
to you. At that time we anticipated side slope waste placement to conclude by November 1,
2012, however the time needed to complete the work needs to be extended. Side slope waste
placement is in preparation for the next Incremental Closure segment. A larger than normal
working face may be required; however, it will only be wide enough to accommodate daily
volumes and sized to minimize the exposed waste area and cover material will be applied daily.

Please find attached a map of the area that will receive final waste placement over the next few
months. Waste placement will generally progress in a west to east fill sequence. The
anticipated completion date will be January 31, 2013.

Please do not hesitate to contact me a (904) 748-6012 if you have any questions or require any
additional information.

’ Greg Mathies
Sr. District Manager

Waste Management Inc. of Florida

Enclosures

cc: Emerson Raulerson - FDEP
Jeff Foster — City of Jacksonville
Eric Parker — WMIF
James Purvis - WMIF

From everyday collection to environmental protection, Think Green® Think Waste Management.
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